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To City CouncilMembers, 
 
I am a resident of St. Paul, Minnesota and I am concerned about the Councilmember's inaction or
silence regarding the recent rise of crimes occurring in this city. You demand to have a formal review
of Sheriff Fletcher's "Live on Patrol" and remove it off of YouTube; however, I have not heard a
solution or plans to mitigate the crime crisis we have in St. Paul. As of now, I have no confidence in
the members of the City Council and the Mayor in finding a resolution while trying to make St. Paul a
"great city." 

I recommend you work with Sheriff Fletcher to come up with a separate "official policy" regarding
Live on Patrol. Sheriff Fletcher found an innovative way to be transparent with local policing and
community engagement. Live on patrol eases the local community's fears with information and I'm
sure the people of St. Paul sleep better at night knowing he is Live on Patrol. 
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